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We very much appreciate your prayers while we are Stateside for 
traveling, for our health and as we raise our support!  THANK YOU!   
 

We have enjoyed Haney and Kueper family time! Best times are 
sitting, chatting and playing cards/board games. Family time also 
included sitting around a campfire along the lake and visiting beautiful 
gardens! Loved all of the reminiscing about childhood memories!  
 

Doozer (puppet) has been to several locations to make wee videos for 
the Globe Missionary Kids. We have also had Zoom meetings with 
them. So far, the most memorable is when we needed to set up 
outside of a library in their parking lot so that we could use their wifi… 
having puppet time, songs with actions and playing a game…outside!  
 

We had an awesome time helping to set up a food booth at a county 
fair with Antioch Church! We worked a busy shift ! I (Ryan) served BBQ 
and Chris helped prepare the pies into individual containers and made 
sandwiches. It was a busy day and we even ran out of items! 
 

We are on the road itinerating! We have been to Trinity Lutheran, 
Blissville Church, Harvestime Fellowship and Cornerstone Church.  We 
are thankful for your prayers, friendship and support! We are looking 
forward to sharing our stories over the summer and hope to see you 
in our travels!  Watch our facebook for details or send us an email.   
 

  
  
BBeeaannnnaacchhdd  LLeeiibbhh   
(Scottish Gaelic for Blessings to you.) 

RRyyaann  aanndd  CChhrriiss  
 
 
PS…Lang may your lum reek! is Scottish Gaelic for Long may your 
chimney have smoke…or in another words, Live long and prosper!   
 

 

haney1513@yahoo.com 
Globe International*PO Box 3040*Pensacola FL 32516 

http://globeintl.org/members/haney-ryan-chris 
 

Meanwhile in Scotland… 
 

We gave the youth the task of presenting a Bible story 
as an object lesson. They did fantastically! I would have 
never thought of jenga blocks to represent David and 
Goliath. Nor would I have thought of Daniel and the 
Lions den going along with cornstarch. It is great to see 
them growing in their faith, and willing to step out and 
share! 
 

While my folks are in the States, there are people who 
take turns running Sunday School. Dad and Mom have 
it set up that the devotional I wrote for children is what 
is being used each week. It was a real honor to get to 
read it to the children and experience them 
participating! 

 
 

Thank you for your support in prayer and monthly investments! Not 
just a donation; but partnering with us to make a difference! Together, 
we are sharing the hope of Jesus and YOU share in the blessing! 

 

 

 

Peace, Cassy 

  

Haney 

Kueper 


